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Submission: My wife and I own a rental property in Tuncurry. We are not in favour of this application. We believe it is
excessive and not justified nor warranted. We hope to move to/retire in the area soon and along with much of the existing
retired population within the council boundaries, would find this added burden difficult to contend with. Hoping that sanity
prevails and the proposed increase is reduced to a manageable proposition.





